
PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL
Dora Flower Sandals

Sold through Target stores between July and September 2012

	 Defect	 �It has been identified that the flowers may be easily 
removed.  

	 Hazard	 �Once removed, the flowers may pose an ingestion 
hazard.

	 What to do	� Target Australia recommends that customers cease 
using this product and return it to their nearest Target 
or Target Country store, where our staff will provide 
you with a refund.

	 Contact Details	� For further information or inquiries, customers can 
contact Target’s Customer Relations Department 
Toll Free on 1800 814 788 (Mon-Fri, 9am-5pm).
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See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information




